18 Nov 2005

To: Winn Davis, Dukes County Manager

From: Chuck Cotnoir, director, DCEMA

Winn,

The VTA has two vans that they are auctioning off by the end of the month.  They may be useful to the Emergency Management department.  I have Chuck Lehman, Asst. Team Leader for Search and Rescue looking into whether either of them would be in good enough shape for pulling the SAR trailer and I should have Chuck’s answer by Monday 21 Nov. 05.  If either of these vans is suitable, would it be possible for the County to acquire one of the vans?

Thank You 

Chuck Cotnoir, Director

DCEMA

